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Donations from Viking Lumber and Ellsworth Building Supplies 

For Adult Education 

 

One aspect of the Integrated Education and Training Grant that we received is building 
partnerships with local businesses to support work force training.   

For our Residential Carpentry program, we contacted the two local lumber yard / building 
supply companies.  Both Viking Lumber and EBS were excited to hear about our training 
program and have offered support. 

Viking Lumber offered to supply personal tools for each participant, which will be 7 
people.  EBS has donated a portable compressor and air hose.  I am asking that we accept 
these donations to support our program. 

 

Ander Thebaud 
Adult Education Director 

 

	
  


